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1645 hrs 07 June 2024 Notice to Competitors PSA Moonlight Race

We're obviously going to wait until after noon Saturday to get a better picture of the breeze,
but it looks entirely likely that we’ll have a downwind start, as there is no way to get an upwind
start at Baltimore Light when the wind is from the west.

And we’d like to avoid a reaching start as it has a tendency to get boats too clumped up on the
favored end or on a starboard/port gybe collision course with one another.

So look forward to a kite hoist on the starting line if you are racing Spinnaker!

ALSO: we’ll be using the PHRF N as the class flag for ALL PHRF boats, but if you don’t have a
PHRF N pennant, ANY PHRF FLAG WILL SUFFICE AS YOUR CLASS FLAG!

As always, keep your eye on the Notice Board to see if any Amendments have been posted.

See you on the water,
PSA Race Committee



